
 

 
 

 

 

 

Values Newsletter 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our focus value for the month of November is PEACE 
 
As part of our Values Based Education initiative, during the month of November we 
shall be studying the value of Peace.  
 
The value of Peace connects with many other values including Love, Compassion, 
Respect, Responsibility, Tolerance and Friendship – and many more. The children 
will be encouraged to think about Peace, starting with peace in their own lives. 
Peace with their family, their friends, with others around them. When peace begins at 
home and in the local community, it has a chance of spreading through wider 
communities and the world. As adults we will realise that this is especially poignant 
at the moment with intolerance, violence and war escalating in certain parts of the 
world. The news may be a topic you wish to discuss with older children. They may 
be anxious about it and through our work on Peace, we may be able to help them to 
see how positive, values-based actions can work towards making the world a better 
place in which we can all live. 
 
The assembly can be found on the school website http://www.tudor.herts.sch.uk 
    
As always, please use the assembly as a starting point to help you to engage with 
your child and discuss this value.  
 
During this month, ‘Person of Peace’ certificates will be awarded to people who have 
shown acts of compassion, respect, kindness, friendship and responsibility and have 
been nominated by other people.  The act of peace may be at school or at home. 
Parents and other family members are very much encouraged to nominate their child 

– or indeed receive nominations themselves. 
 
It will be wonderful to hear stories of Peace throughout this month.  
 
With very best wishes 
 
Maxine Smith 
Deputy Head teacher     

http://www.tudor.herts.sch.uk/

